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	The Mount Diablo Metal Detecting Club’s first dedication is to treasure hunting in all its forms and to use and enforce the treasure hunter’s Code of Ethics. The second dedication is to community. We complete this dedication through the use of our trained Community Assistance Team and our support of the Blind Camp. www.mdmdctreasurehunting.com 


We will be having a silent auction at the July meeting. Bring something metal detecting related. When it sales you get 90% and 10% goes to the club. 

The blind camp is coming up. The date will be August 1. 

We changed the way we do the silver/$2 raffle. Now we draw a name until there is a winner.If your at the meeting and pay your fee someone from that night will get the benefit. 

In the membership drawing 12 ticket to the main raffle went to Jose Ramirez. 6 tickets went to Art Valero. 

The silver dime raffle was one by Jerry Hallett. His was the second name called.He won $56 and 5 silver dimes. 

Our guest speaker was member John Halliday. He talked about old bullets and brought in a nice Model 1853 Sharps carbine rifle. It was COOL. 

Gary Collier gave a good talk about hunting skii resorts. I know on of member going to a resort and finding lots of change. 

We have a new vendor! Mike Dunn, President of Gold Pan California will be at our meetings, displaying, presenting, and selling detector and gold mining equipment. His company is located at 1021 Detroit Ave in Concord. 

A permit is required to use a metal detector in the Regional Parks. Use of metal detectors is limited to beach areas, lawns, and other developed park areas. Metal detecting is NOT allowed in natural parkland areas, wilderness areas, or regional preserves. There are other restrictions. For more information and to obtain a permit, please call the Reservations Department at 1-888-327-2757, option 2, 3. This $20 permit is good for 2 years and is non-refundable. 

The Mount Diablo Metal Detecting Club meets on the second Tuesday of every month at 7:30pm at the Contra Costa Water District Office. The address is: 1331 Concord Avenue, Concord, CA 94520. 

Gold and Silver Values (per ounce): Gold prices as of 6/2/2013 is down to $1388. Silver is $22.27. 
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